
QUESTIONS FOR TECHNOLOGY, INFORMATION, AND 
COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION APPLICANTS 

 
1. Do you subscribe to cable TV in your home? 
 
2. Do you have any experience with public access or government 

access television? 
 
3. What do you see as the role of community access TV in 

Cupertino -- how would you improve or change the current 
operation? 

 
4. Are you familiar with other telecommunication service providers 

and the potential of that industry? 
 
5. What are your reasons for applying for this particular advisory 

board?  What can you bring to the committee in the way of 
expertise or interest? 

 
6. What do you know about broadband Internet access via DSL and 

Cable Modems? 
 
7. Do you think that we should be adding more cell phone antennas 

around Cupertino? 
 
8. If you could accomplish one thing next year on this commission, 

what would it be? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Technology, Information, and Communications Commission is 
subject to the Political Reform Act and members are required to submit 
Statements of Economic Interest upon appointment and annually 
thereafter. 


